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Armata Bianca
Dear Parents,

This is just a friendly reminder that Armata Bianca will be starting this week, September 11th.  In the letter that went home in August there were some dates that were not correct.  We’re sending this again with the corrected dates so your children might join us this year.  
Each week we learn about a saint or learn about one of the many graces and blessings that come from praying the rosary.  Please talk about this with your child(ren) and encourage them to come.  Jesus is so pleased with the prayers we pray to Him.  As our Lady has requested all of us to do during her appearance at Fatima in 1917, “Pray the Rosary daily for an end to wars and for peace on this earth.”  Isn’t that what we should be doing now with war knocking at our country’s very door?  Wouldn’t you like a little peace in your life?  Also, we invite all parents that would like to come and bring their preschool children, too.  We welcome everyone.  
The following are the dates for Armata Bianca for the 2013-2014 school year
September 11

November 20 

March 5
September 18

December 4

March 12
September 25

December 11

March 19
October 2

January 15

April 2
October 9

January 22

April 9
October 16

January 29

April 16
October 23

February 5

April 23
October 30

February 12

April 30
November 6

February 19

May 7
November 13

February 26


We meet right after school from 2:30 p.m. to 3:15 p.m.  We finish in time for the kids to make the Posey County buses.  Any child riding the Vanderburgh County bus needs to make transportation arrangements.  However, on days that the Posey County buses don’t run, Armata Bianca will not meet.
Thank you for sharing your children.  

Chris Kelley (963-8028)
Kim Schneider (963-8218)
